St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXIII

\

Mrs. Lori Hodder www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

“We can do hard things.”

September 8, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

We are finishing up our second week of school and it seems like all the students are settling in nicely! The faculty, staff,
and | are excited to see what the year will bring.

Our Back-To-School Night is scheduled for next Wednesday, September 14. We will begin at 7:00 PM in the cafeteria, with
a few words from myself and the HSA. After that, there will be three fifteen-minute Information sessions where you can
visit with your child's teacher(s). We ask that all middle school parents do the first session in their child's homeroom. We
will also have representatives from our Carnival Committee, HSA (Home -School Association), Building and Grounds
Committee, and Athletic Association there to answer any questions. They will be seated at tables at the back of the
cafeteria.

Next week we are also running our first Book Fair of the year, and it will be open during Back-To-School Night. Thank you
in advance for helping with all of our school’s fundraising efforts.

I'have sent home another copy of the uniform guide so everyone can see the correct uniform pieces for each
season/uniform. We will be posting pictures, in the near future, so everyone can see how the proper uniforms look.

Finally, this year we have an Aftercare Handbook that all parents who need the program should have read. Please note
that any child in grades 6-8 must receive authorization from the administration before they may participate in the
Aftercare Program. There must be a special circumstance (bussing not available, younger sibling, medical reason) for your
child to attend the program if they are in middle school.

Thank you for all that you do for our school! Special thanks to the HSA for our balloon arch and first day snacks for all of
the students. May God continue to bless all of you and your families. You are always in my prayers.

Principal

%
221 MacArthur Avenue + Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041
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Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Attached please find a quick summary of our spring and winter school uniforms and the proper
pieces that go with each. Please note that the uniforms are NOT interchangeable. | will
release dates during the school year when the spring uniform begins and ends. The dates are
subject to change based on the weather.

| know that Flynn and O'Hara have updated our forms to reflect the new uniform changes.
That being said, if you need a uniform you can only purchase the new pieces. If your
child(ren)’s old spring or winter uniform still fits, they can wear that to school. By the
2023-2024 school year all students will be expected to wear the new uniforms.

The black fleece that is mentioned will be for sale through the HSA, along with other spirit
wear items.

If you have any questions regarding the uniform please do not hesitate to contact the office.
Thank you in advance for your cooperation!

Warm regards,

Mrs. Hodder
Principal
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Girl’s Spring Uniform (OLD) Boy’s Spring Uniform (OLD)
*  White St. Stan's golf shirt *  White St. Stan’s golf shirt
* Gray skort or gray shorts w/ black or * Gray shorts w/ black or white belt
white belt *  White socks that cover the ankle

*  White socks that cover the ankle * Sneakers
* Sheakers * Optional red sweater or black St. Stan’s
* Optional red sweater or black St. Stan's fleece

fleece

Girl’s Spring Uniform (NEW)
(This is what is currently on file
at Flynn and O'Hara)

Boy's Spring Uniform (NEW)
(This is what is currently on file
at Flynn and O’Hara)

* White, red, or black St. Stan’s golf shirt *  White, red, or black St. Stan’s golf shirt
* Khaki skort or khaki shorts w/ black or % Khaki shorts w/ black or white belt
white belt *  White socks that cover the ankle
*  White socks that cover the ankle % Sheakers
* Sneakers * Optional red sweater or black St. Stan’s
* Optional red sweater or black St. Stan's fleece
fleece
Unisex Gym Uniform
* Heather-gray St. Stan's long/short sleeved t-shirt
* Red St. Stan’s gym shorts (spring uniform)
* Red St. Stan's sweatpants (winter uniform)
* Optional red St. Stan's sweatshirt
* White socks that cover the ankle
% Sheakers

*PLEASE NOTE* Spring uniforms are generally worn from April 1to October 31of each year. This is
Subject to change based on the weather.

221 MacArthur Avenue é Sayreville, NJ 08872
(732)254-5819




Girl's Winter Uniform (OLD) Boys Winter Uniform (OLD)
Grades K-3 Grades K-8
*  White collared long/short sleeved Peter * White collared long/short sleeved oxford
Pan collar shirt shirt
* Gray plaid jumper * Gray pants w/ black belt
* Gray cable knee socks or gray tights * Black socks -
* Black, flat dress shoes * Gray tie
* Optional red sweater or black St. Stan's * Optional red sweater/sweater vest or
fleece black St. Stan's fleece
* Optional gray pants w/ black belt * Black dress shoes
Grades 4-8
* White collared long/short sleeved oxford
shirt
* Gray plaid skirt
% Gray cable knee socks or gray tights
* Black, flat dress shoes
* Optional red sweater or black St. Stan's
fleece
* Optional gray pants w/ black belt
Girl’s Winter Uniform (NEW) Boy's Winter Uniform (NEW)
(This is what is currently on file (This'is what is currently on file
at Flynn and O'Hara) at Flynn and O'Hara)
Grades K-4 Grades K-8
*  White collared long/short sleeved Peter *  White collared long/short sleeved oxford
Pan collar shirt shirt
% Black/red plaid jumper *  Khaki pants w/ black belt
* Black cable knee socks or black tights % Black socks
* Black, flat dress shoes * Plaid tie
* Optional red sweater or black St. Stan’s * Optional red sweater/sweater vest or
fleece black St. Stan's fleece
* Optional khaki pants w/ black belt * Black dress shoes

Grades 5-8

White collared long/short sleeved oxford
shirt

Black/red plaid skirt

Black cable knee socks or blacktights
Black, flat dress shoes

Optional red sweater or black St. Stan's
fleece

Optional khaki pants w/ black belt

* % % ¢ %

*

*PLEASE NOTE* Winter uniforms are generally worn from November 1 to March 31 of each year This
Is subject to change based on the weather.




BINGO

The kitchen will be open on the
following days for bingo in September:
Thursday: Sept. 8, 15, 22, & 29
Sunday: Sept. 11, 18, & 25

If you would be inferested in donating baked goods
for a Thursday or a Sunday or a hot dish for a Sunday,

please contact Liisa Grover Igrover@sskschool.org

Baked Good =1 out of uniform pass
Hot Dish = 2 out of uniform passes

Thank you.for your support!
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Basketball & Cheer Registration

In person registration dates:

*In the school cafeteria

e 9/12 7PM - 9PM

e 9/14 7PM - 9PM

e 9/19 7PM -9PM

e 9/24 9AM -11AM

Open to all students K-8
& CCD Registrants

Scan code below for optional digital registration:

[=] 37, [=]
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Fuondraiser

Pollsh Platter Dinner

Friday, September 2%rd 3PM-6PM
Curbside pick-up behind the school

Polish Platter includes:
4 Potato & Cheese Pierogi
Kielbasa & Saverkraut
1 Stuffed Cabbage

4 Potato Pancakes
Rye BPread

Pre-Sale- $17/platter
**Prive-up- S18/platter**

*Limited quantities available™

Tickets will be sold after Masses,
in the Churceh office, or by calling/texting
Gina at 73227725952
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ve ST. STAN'S HSA

o ANNUAL COACH BINGO
& TRICKY TRAY

Where: St. Stanislaus Kostka School
221 MacArthur Ave. Sayreville

When: Friday, October 21st (doors open at 5:30PM,
calling begins at 7:00PM)

Cost:  $30 per person includes 12 games of bingo
(3 boards per game), coffee, tea, & dessert

e The event will also feature a 50/50, door prizes and a variety
of Tricky Tray raffles. Extra bingo boards can also be
purchased.

e All guests are invited to bring their own food & refreshments

For tickets please call/text:
Gina at 732-277-2552

**You must be 18 to enter and participate**
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Dear Parents,

Our first major fundraiser for this school year will take place
on Friday, October 21st. That evening, we are having our 9t
Annual Coach Bingo & Tricky Tray.

With every fundraiser we also need volunteers!

We will need about 20-25 people to work the Coach Bingo
that evening. The shift will start at 5:PM sharp and end at
approximately 11:PM. This will count as 2 “others” for work
bond. Please understand that if you attending the Bingo
then you cannot work the event. There will be other
opportunities during the school year to fulfill your “other”
work bond commitment.

We are also in need of dessert and baked good donations for
the event. We are asking for donations of cakes, pies,
cookies, cupcakes, brownies, etc... They can be store bought
or home-made. Please label each donation and drop off at
the school on 10/21 by 3PM.

To work the event or to donate a baked good please go
to signup.com to volunteer.

Thank you for your support. With your help we hope to
have a very successful fundraiser and school year!




ST. STAN'S HSA

COACH BINGO/TRICKY TRAY
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 21ST

We are already planning our first major fundraiser of the school year...
our 9t Annual Coach Bingo/Tricky Tray!

We are asking for $5.00 per child ($10 per family max.) to be used to help offset the
cost of the prizes for this event.

This is not mandatory but would greatly help our fundraising efforts.

Please send back the bottom portion of this form along with your donation to the
attention of Gina Rispoli, HSA
or Venmo your donation to Beth Poulsen @elizabeth-poulsen-5

Please kindly return your donation to the school by Friday, October 14th.

As always, thank you in advance for your contribution and
continued support. We truly appreciate your help in making this event a success.

Please print family name:

Student Grade(s):

Donation:




We need your help to make our
COACH BINGO & TRICKY

TRAY
outstanding this year!

If you would like to sponsor a prize for our various
tricky tray raffles, please call/text Gina Rispoli
at 732-277-2552.

If you have items, you are willing to donate for our raffles please
drop them off in the school.
New items only.

Need some suggestions?
Candles, Dish Towels, Holiday Decorations, Frames, Jewelry, Kitchen
ltems, Scarves, Stationery, Books, Games, or Home Decor.

Coach Bingo is our largest fundraiser.
All proceeds benefit the students and St. Stan’s School.
Thank you for your generosity!



